
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall, David
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 11:12:58 AM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Daphne

Last_Name :
Galang

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I oppose further changes to the County of San Diego district boundaries. The voters should be able to vote on
changes to their own jurisdictions. I also would like to know if the Independent Redistricting Commission is going
to make the final decisions on the boundaries. Why? I was not satisfied with the previous congressional district
boundary changes made between the 2018 and 2020 elections.  Please remember that the Constitution of the United
States creates representatives based on population not on "gerrymandering".

Submit :
Submit




